DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
HONOLULU DISTRICT, U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS
FORT SHAFTER, HAWAII 96858-5440

January 31, 2024

SUBJECT: Approved Jurisdictional Determination_, Home Addition, 53-
378 Kamehameha Hwy., Hauula, Island of Oahu, Hawalil

DA File No. POH-2022-00086

The Honolulu District, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (Corps), Regulatory Branch has
received your request dated January 10, 2024, for a Department of the Army (DA)
approved jurisdictional determination (AJD) for the proposed addition to an existing home
located at 53-378 V Kamehameha Hwy., Hauula, HI 96717 at 21.57910°, -157.88684°.
Your request has been assigned DA file number POH-2022-00086. Please reference
this number in all future correspondence with our office relating to this determination.

The review area for this AJD is 0.33 acres of manicured lawn, an existing paved
driveway, and existing structures and is shown on the enclosed map (Enclosure 1).
Based on project information submitted to our office, other available information, and
the May 2022 site visit, the Corps has determined there are no waters of the U.S. on the
project site in the location depicted on the enclosed map (Enclosure 1) and no Corps
permit is required. The basis for this determination can be found in the enclosed AJD
form (Enclosure 2).

This approved jurisdictional determination is valid for five (5) years from the date of
the AJD form, unless new information supporting a revision is provided to us before the
expiration date. Enclosed is a Notification of Administrative Appeal Options and
Process and Request for Appeal form (see section titled “Approved Jurisdictional
Determination”; Enclosure 3).

Department of the Army (DA) authorization is required if you propose to place
dredged and/or fill material into waters of the U.S., including wetlands and/or perform
work in navigable waters of the U.S. You can find a copy of the DA permit application
online at the following address:
https://www.poh.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory/Permits/Nationwide-Permits/.

Thank you for your cooperation with the Honolulu District Regulatory Program. If
you have any questions related to this determination, please contact me ath
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- or via e-mail atm You are encouraged to
provide comments on your experience wi e Honolulu District Regulatory Office by
accessing our web-based customer survey form at
https://regulatory.ops.usace.army.mil/customer-service-survey/. For additional

information about our Regulatory Program, please visit our web site at
https://www.poh.usace.army.mil/Missions/Requlatory.aspx.

Sincerely,

Enclosures

CC.
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